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HUMAN RESOURCES MEMORANDUM NO. 02-034
April 16, 2002 

TO:

All Employees in the Greater Baton Rouge Area

FROM:
Mary F. Ginn

Human Resources Director

Please Post and Circulate
SUBJECT:
Boys & Girls Club Summer Day Camps

The Boys & Girls Club of Greater Baton Rouge is announcing fee-based Summer Day Camps this summer at First Baptist Church/Downtown and Mid-City Baptist Church.  The camps will begin May 28, 2002 and operate through August 9, 2002.  The weekly fee is $65 for one child and $60 per week for each additional sibling.  A one-time registration fee for each child is $25.

Traditionally, the Boys & Girls Club has served children from lower economic backgrounds and  those who attend poorly performing schools.  Community requests, input from business, community leaders, and the recognition that all children need positive activities in a safe and nurturing environment, have led to these new programs.

These fee-for-services programs will not jeopardize any funding from the under-served youth the Club traditionally serves.  These new programs will simply provide Club programs to more children and families.
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For additional information about the Boys & Girls Club and the summer camps, please call the Club at 383-3928, or e-mail your name and address to Pat R. Van Burkleo at prvb@bgcgbr.org and a brochure will be mailed to you.

